
 

 

                                         
 
 
 
 

 
 

INDUSTRY SUPPORT 

2021 
 

     Since 2005 Industry has supported the SMERWG meetings; from 
Brussels to Cape Town; nothing has stopped the dedicated companies  
from turning up and renewing relationships, showcasing new 
products/services and treating delegates to a delightful evening. 

 
     COVID19 put and end to the consecutive run of Industry Receptions 
for two years but it is hoped that the situation will improve in time for 
2022. 

 
     Please have a look at this brochure and re-discover the companies 
who have continued to be part of the SMERWG meetings. 

 

Hope to see you in Amsterdam  
January 2022! 

 

 
Delegates of 2016 

The Royal Navy Submarine Museum, Gosport, Hampshire, UK 
 

NATO 

SMERWG  
Submarine Escape & Rescue Working Group 
 


